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Glasgow Women’s Institute Meeting - Jan. 27 1953

Discussion of a short course on the subject, 'Brighten your home with color”, to take
place in the early spring, formed an interesting part of the business session of Glasgow
Women's Institute, assembled for the January meeting at the home of Mrs. T.
Carswell. Since information from the Institute Department in Toronto was to the effect
that the Braeside Bunch had also chosen this subject for a short course, the sugges-
tion was made that the two groups be invited to Join forces on this occasion, and Mrs.
M. Stewart, the Glasgow secretary, was asked to contact Braeside on the matter.
Other business matters given attention were the distribution of money bags for the
"Penny Round Up", to assist with the work on mental health, and discussion of the
prize lists for Renfrew fair. It was decided to enter the fair competitions for Institutes
again this year. Historical research was the program topic for the month, with Mrs. A.
Carswell as convener, A most interesting and original feature was a paper prepared by
Mrs. Carswell on the origin and development of crochet work, to which she added a
display of beautiful crocheted pieces, pointing up varied stitches.

Along historical lines also were a number of pleasing readings, given by Mrs. J. Sco-
bie. Mrs. G. Eady, Mrs. R. A. Stewart, Mrs. T. Carswell. Mrs. O. Somerville, Mrs. J. A.
Young and Mrs. R. Carswell. The month's motto, also a delightful piece, was given by
Mrs. Somerville, on the subject: "Worry is like a rocking chair; it keeps you going all the
time but doesn't get you anywhere".

With Robbie Burns' anniversary in mind, the Scottish element was not forgotten. Fol-
lowing the singing of one of his well known and well loved songs. "Afton Water". Mrs.
A. Carswell read a version of the 23rd. Psalm in the Scottish dialect, -

Roll call was answered by naming articles used in pioneer days, and a contest pre-
pared by Mrs. A. Carswell was won by Mrs. T. Carswell. Several letters and cards of
thanks were read, from people remembered by the branch at the Christmas season.
Assisting the hostess with the serving of refreshments were Mrs. G. Code, Mrs. K. Gil-
lan, Mrs. E. Thomas and Mrs. A. Carswell.
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